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February 18, 2019 
 
 
Dear Senator: 
 
On behalf of more than 160,000 Americans for Prosperity-Florida activists, I urge you to 
oppose S.B. 526, an act relating to The Entertainment Industry, when it is voted on 
tomorrow in the Commerce and Tourism Committee. This vote will be recorded in our 
2019 session legislative scorecard. 
 
S.B. 526 allows for up to $2 million per qualified film project to be given out by the state 
to a movie, television, or digital game businesses. This is corporate welfare that fails the 
state’s fiscal responsibility to taxpayers. Instead of handouts to companies, government 
should offer pro-market solutions for economic growth such as removing unnecessary 
regulations and fees that can hinder a firms’ ability to operate. 
 
AFP-FL and our activists believe strongly in opposing governments using tax dollars as 
handouts for corporate welfare. It is for this reason that I ask for your opposition of S.B. 
526.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Skylar Zander 
State Director for Florida 
Americans for Prosperity 
 
Cc: President Bill Galvano  
 
 
 
 


